
SHARED GOVERNANCE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF AUGUST 27, 2018 

3 P.M., BIBB GRAVES CONFERENCE ROOM 
 
 
 The Shared Governance Executive Committee met at 3 p.m. on Monday, August 27, 
2018, in the Board Room of Bibb Graves Hall. The following members were present:  Mr. 
Bishop Alexander, Dr. Ross Alexander, Mr. Chase Holcombe, Dr. Felecia Harris, Dr. Scott 
Infanger, Mr. Bret Jennings, Dr. Vicki Pierce, Dr. Lee Renfroe, Mr. Jarrod Russell, Mr. Evan 
Thornton, and Dr. Leah Whitten.  Chairperson Amber Paulk presided. 
 
Call of Meeting to Order 
 
 Dr. Paulk called the meeting to order. 
 
Approval of Agenda 
 
 The agenda was approved unanimously on motion by Dr. Harris and second by Dr. 
Renfroe. 
 
Approval of Minutes of the Meeting of May 7, 2018 
 
 The minutes were approved unanimously on motion by Dr. Harris and second by Mr. 
Bishop Alexander. 
 
Report from the Chair 
 

Chair Paulk noted that some faculty have requested access to Sedona data entry, and she 
is working through the concerns with Dr. Paulette Alexander and will report the findings to 
SGEC. 
 
Reconcile Differences on Revised Consensual Relationship Policy (ASA Committee had 
remaining concerns and delineated in an e-mail, Faculty Senate and SGA rejected, and because 
Faculty Senate and SGA had rejected the policy, Staff Senate took no action and chose to wait 
until it had been rectified by the appropriate committee) 
 
 Dr. Infanger made a motion, seconded by Dr. Harris, and unanimously approved to 
determine the differences irreconcilable and to attempt a rebuilding of the proposal.  By 
consensus, it was determined that the FԠդ耄灗圀圏he s䠀々瀄뀄䀅瀄者�MՐԠ԰Ԡ�tbed հM t@䠀䔀塈ՠȀPas�撀ѳ Bꁗo er倄耀　p々 倂倀t a 倀y er Fite-Morgan, Catherine White, and Tammy Wells, in an 
effort to address the expressed concerns.  Thereafter, proposals that come forward would again 
be reviewed by the constituent groups. 
 
  



Information Item:  Faculty Senate Approval of Revised Appendix 3D – Course Evaluation Form 



Comments from Constituent Representatives 
 

For the SGA, President Chase Holcombe reported that the first UPC meeting of the 
semester was held this date and the first SGA meeting was held last week.  Activities that are 
being planned include homecoming, a master plan, possible replacement for OrgSync, and ways 
for the SGA to become more involved with the University.  For the Staff Senate, Mr. Bishop 
Alexander reported that the first Staff Senate meeting, held earlier in August, involved 
developing plans for a University Town Hall in November and a goal of getting more involved 
with the University.  For the Faculty Senate, Dr. Infanger reported that the Faculty Senate year 
gets underway this week with a Faculty Senate Executive Committee meeting and next week 
with a Faculty Senate meeting.  For the Administration, Dr. Ross Alexander reported that the 
Administration looks forward to a productive year with lots of excitement, and Mr. Thornton 
reported that work is underway to develop a proposed budget for the September Board of 
Trustees meeting, to include a COLA increase for employees. 

 
 Upon motion by Dr. Harris and second by Dr. Renfroe, the meeting adjourned at 3:35 
p.m. 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
       Dr. Amber Paulk, Chairperson 
 
 


